
 2024 Benign Essential Blepharospasm Research Foundation 
Annual Symposium

Join the BEBRF and Program Director Dr. Julie Woodward, MD for the 2024
Annual BEBRF Symposium in Durham, North Carolina where you can learn more

about blepharospasm, Meige, and other related disorders. You will have the
opportunity to hear from experts in the field, connect with other patients and

caregivers, and participate in Q&A sessions. This is a free event. Please contact the
office at 409-832-0788 or e-mail bebrf@blepharospasm.org to reserve your seat.
Don’t miss this chance to meet others who share your experience and learn from

the best. We hope to see you there!

November 2, 2024
8:00am - 2:00pm

Duke Eye Center, 
AERI Auditorium
2351 Erwin Road 

Durham, NC 27705

mailto:bebrf@blepharospasm.org

